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October 30th 2018
Dear Parents
Feast of All Saints: Holy Day of Obligation Mass: Thursday 1st November at 9am in St Peters Church. Children should arrive at church at 8.45am. Parents and Grandparents are very welcome to join us. Volunteers are needed to help walk the children back to school. 

Please note, Reception will not go to Mass and should attend school as usual.
Poppies: Year 6 will be selling Poppies in aid of the Poppy Appeal at break and after school. Please send your child with some change if they would like to buy a Poppy.
Flu Immunisation: Flu immunisations for children who have completed and returned the consent form will take place next Wednesday, November 7th.
Dates for Diaries: Reception Nativity       – 9.15am and 6pm Wednesday 12th December

                               Years 1 and 2 Nativity – 9.15am and 6pm Thursday 13th December                                                                    

                               Advent Service led by Years 3 and 4 - 7pm Thursday 6th December at St Josephs Church.
This year the whole school will visit the Musical, The Wizard of Oz at the Winter Gardens in Blackpool on Tuesday morning, 18th December.

More information about tickets will follow.
Parents Forum: The next Parent Forum meeting will be on Wednesday 21st November, 6.00pm – 7.00pm. Representation from parents across the school would be appreciated. Please contact the school office if you are able to attend.
Drum Lessons: Drum lessons will shortly be available in school. There are a limited number of places. Lessons will be delivered by the Lancashire Music Service and the forms to request lessons are available from the Office. These should be completed and returned directly to the Music Service.    
Photographs: Your child has brought home a proof of the photograph taken recently. Please return orders to school by Friday 9th November, cheques payable to H.Tempest Ltd, alternatively you may order online.
House Point Winners: The House Point winners last half term were Saint Teresa of Calcutta. Children in this house may wear their own clothes this Friday, 2nd November. 
Bonfire Night Meal: The cook will be preparing a Bonfire Night lunch on Monday 5th November when the menu will be:

Chicken Burger in a Bun

Or

Cheese and Tomato Pizza Roll

With

Potato Wedges, Baked Beans, Vegetable Crudites and Dips

~

Sticky Toffee Cake and Ice Cream

Or 

Chocolate Coated Apple Lollies
Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher

Bonfire Night Lunch – Monday 5th November

My child………………………………… would like to join the Bonfire Night lunch on Monday 5th November. I enclose £2.20 for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 to cover the cost.

Signed………………………………………………

Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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